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Training & Placement cell of Arihant School of Pharmacy and Bio research Institute organized 

the Pre-Placement workshop on dated 30th March 2022 for final year B. Pharm, D.Pharm & M. 

pharm students. Pre-Placement workshop was conducted in conference hall. 93 final year 

students were participated in workshop. 

The main aim of pre-placement workshop is to groom students so that they can deal with 

challenging situations at work. Training of students and equipping them with life skills has 

become an important responsibility of the institution.The Pre-Placement workshop aimed at 

sharpening the skills of individuals for success in placement tests. A perfect blend of soft skills 

and relevant information ensures that the students develop confidence and are ready to face the 

selection process. 

Workshop began with prayer and then Dr. Sourabh Jain, Placement Coordinator and Professor, 

Arihant School of Pharmacy and BRI addressed the gathering and welcome the Speakers and 

participants. Mr. Kushal Patel, Placement Trainer and Motivator is present as speaker and 

trainer of the event. 

Mr. Khushal Patel explained very well information about how to crack interview with various key 

factors which are necessary for Interview. He explained “Placement & Interview” meaning deeply 

with its important criteria.  

He explained about preparation of Walk-In Interview and precautions taken while on interview e.g. 

body language, eye contact, personalities, resume building, communication and behavior. Two 

round of demo interview was conducted by him during workshop and difficulties of each student 

very well explained after evaluation. This workshop also removes fear of facing interview from the 

student and improved their self confidence. Students were filled with confidence after attending 

workshop. 



The sessions were followed by questionary and submission of feedback form. The event was 

ended with vote of thanks and then National Anthem. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Sourabh Jain  

Placement Coordinator 


